
T H E U N I V E R S I T Y H O S P I T A L FOR 
ALBERT EINSTEIN COLLEGE OF MEDICINE 

March 26, 2013 

Ms. Mary Zitwer Millman 
President 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court Street, Suite 702 
Brooklyn, NY 11201 

Dear Ms. Millman: 

On behalf of The Children's Hospital at Montefiore, it is my sincere privilege to thank you for 
the generous gift of $1,500 from The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc., to fiand the purchase of a 
Medikin doll with adapters in support of our Child Life Program. Thanks to the Foundation's 
generosity, the Child Life Program will maintain its dedication to optimizing pediatric patient 
comfort and care. 

Your contribution will enable us to remain among the leading source of comprehensive, high 
quality pediatric care for families in our community, throughout the region and around the globe. 
Your partnership is critical to this pediatric health care program, and we deeply appreciate your 
ongoing generosity. 

Rachelle M. Sanders 

This letter confirms that we provided you with no goods or services in consideration of this gift. Please keep this 
letter with your tax records. 

/np 
c: Meghan Kelly - Director, Child Life Program 

Christy O'Keefe - Major Gifts Officer, Development Office 

Office of Development Rachelle M. Sanders 
111 East 210th Street Vice President and 
Bronx, New York 10467 Chief Development Officer 
718-920-6678 Office rsanders@montefiore.org 
718-547-9274 Fax 

Sincerely, 


